Southern Regional Middle School
Student Bulletin

Thursday, September 29

ATTENTION 7™ & 8™ GRADERS:. ANYONE INTERESTED IN WORKING AT THE STUDENT STORE THIS YEAR SHOULD
PICK UP AN APPLICATION OUTSIDE OF ROOM B-2. ALL APPLICATIONS SHOULD BE DROPPED OFF IN THE MAIN
OFFICE BY OCTOBER 15T. WORKING IN THE STUDENT STORE COUNTS TOWARDS THE ACTIVITY DAY PICNIC. ANY
QUESTIONS, SEE MRS. BROWN OR MRS. SNYDER IN B-2.

The Math Club will be meeting on Tuesday, October 4 at 2:20 in room A-6. If you have any questions
please see Mrs. Browning or Mrs. Lovas.

The first meeting of the Technology Club will be held on Tuesday October 4" in room C-16.

There will be a Builders Club meeting on Thursday, September 29, in Room N-8. Plan
on working on our Halloween theme sale!

The History Buffs will hold its first meeting after school on Thursday in room E-2. Anyone interested in

joining the club should attend this meeting. See Mr. Smith or Mr. Moore if you have any questions.



